
15th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re - Workshop for Year 5 and Year 6

On Thursday 24th October we have the team from Prison Me No Way joining us to do a

workshop with Year 5 and 6 pupils.

The Your Choice days that this organisation delivers, focus on local issues relevant to your

children and include fun activities to help your child engage. The day will include sessions

about why we have rules and laws, the role of the courts, the police and prisons. There will

also be more focussed sessions for our local area covering for example knife crime, railway

safety, road safety, drugs, hate crime, bullying and staying safe on and offline in the home

and outside of home.

Your Choice day's aim is to prepare children for challenges of the modern-day in an

interactive way that can be understood without fear whilst also ensuring their well-being

and safety is protected. These days also help children prepare for the step up towards

secondary education with increased confidence and accurate knowledge, better able to

understand, react appropriately and protect themselves during the transition period.

Thank you

Mrs Vicky Mounsor

Headteacher


